MOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES, U.S




November &, 1990

The Honorable Jon Kyl
313 Cannon House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Representative Kyl:

I am writing to you about the June 1990 decision by the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission tc reclassify low-level radicactive
materials as "Below Regulatory Concern". This pol.: * allows two
things:

1. Low-level radicactive waste to be used in consumer and
irdustrial products, dumped into landrills, and poured
down the drain

2. May prevent complete clean-ups of retired and
contaminated nuclear power and weapons plants

I urge you to support or propose legislation to cverturn the new
policy by the NRC.

Sincerely,

Houn-Blech—

Susan Bloch
2114 E. Greenway Road
Phoenix, AZ 85022



